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     Spring Hill Public School 
 

Dear Parents, Friends & Students, 

Welcome to Term 4 and the many exciting opportunities and events 

taking place at our wonderful school. Last term was certainly memorable 

with a variety of individual and group accomplishments. Our end of  

term. Book Week Assembly and morning tea was a great success with  

our Year 6 Leaders running the event. Congratulations to all those  

students who received awards and best of luck for this term!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check In Assessments 

Students in Years 3, 4 & 5 will be participating in Reading and Numeracy online assessments over the next two 
weeks. These assessments are mapped to the NSW syllabuses and the National Literacy and Numeracy Learning 
Progressions. 

 

Spring Hill P&C Trivia Night 

The Spring Hill P&C will be hosting a Trivia Night at The Railway Hotel on Friday the 4th of November. 

Tables of 6 to 8 people can be booked through Chantelle on 0400 422 809. Lots of prizes to be won 
with a 7pm start. 

Start organising your tables now and freshen up on your trivia! 

 

 

Dates for Term 4 
Mondays- Transition Program 

Fridays – Intensive Swimming Program 

Wednesday 19th October- State Athletics 
Thursday 20th October- State Athletics 
Tuesday 25th October- 5 & 6 Touch Day 
Thursday 27th October- Halloween Day 

Friday 4th November – Trivia Night 
Thursday 10th November- Infants Tabloid Day 

Thursday 8th of December – Speech Day 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Term 4 Issue 1                                                                  Tuesday 11th of October, 2022. 
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State Athletics Carnival – Homebush 

I am so incredibly proud of our team of athletes including Hannah, George, Bronte, Lily, Rowdy, Quincy, Bridie 
and Callum who competed in the Western PSSA Carnival in Dubbo. We had individual students qualify for 

state including Bronte – 3rd Discus, Lily – 3rd Shot Put, Cambell – 2nd 100m, 2nd 200m and Bridie – 2nd 
100metres. Our PP5 relay ran a scorching 1.01.95 coming second in the final and will also be competing at 

state. Go Spring Hill!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enrolments 2023 

We have begun planning for 2023. Please contact the school if you would like to enrol your child/children or 
to have a look at our classrooms and the grounds. If you have anyone who is interested in a small, rural school 

please ask them to contact us. 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/enrolment/online-enrolment-for-nsw-public-
schools/online-enrolment-for-parents 
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Term 4 Learn to Swim 

Term 4 swimming will commence on the first Friday back which is 14/10/2022. The cost for 10 weeks of 

swimming and transport is $60.00 per child and will need to be paid before your child/children can attend. 

Payments can be made via the school website. Payment - Spring Hill Public School 

(nsw.gov.au) 
Please remember to pack swimmers, goggles, swimming cap (especially for long hair), towel. Students may 

change into casual clothes after swimming if they wish and wear thongs. Pick up is 3pm! 

PLEASE ENSURE EVERYTHING IS LABELLED! 

 

School Hats 

All students will now be required to wear their wide brimmed school hat.  The “No hat, No play” policy will 
come into place in line with the Department of Education’s advice on sun safety. We are currently waiting on 

an order of school hats hopefully they will be here in the coming weeks. 

 

School Photos  

School photos are now available for purchase and the cost for this year’s school photos is $20 per student. 
We will notify parents when photos will be available for purchase. 

Payments can be made via POP Payment - Spring Hill Public School (nsw.gov.au). Once we 
have received the payment, we will email photos out. 

 

Primary End of Year Excursion- 13-15th December 

The end of year excursion is fast approaching! Information will be going home in the coming weeks about things 
the students will need to pack.  

 

We have several students who have fallen behind on payments, it is extremely important that these are bought 
up to date as soon as possible as students who have not paid will unfortunately be unable to attend. If you are 
unsure how much you owe, please contact the school as soon as possible. 
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